From: Savanna Myra

To: Rachael Stevie (CD); Kylee Wuesthoff; Michelle Nixon

Subject: RE: BL-20-00028 Burchak - Request for Verification of Taxes Paid
Date: Thursday, February 11, 2021 9:19:46 AM

Attachments: Burchak.pdf

image001.png

Goodmorning!
Here you go! | am sending the original inter office as well.

So sorry for the delay!

Savanna Myra
Fiscal Technician Il | Kittitas County Treasurer

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 8:55 AM

To: Kylee Wuesthoff <kylee.wuesthoff@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Savanna Myra
<savanna.myra@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Michelle Nixon <michelle.nixon@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: RE: BL-20-00028 Burchak - Request for Verification of Taxes Paid

Good morning!
Sorry to bug you! Ijust wanted to check on this. Did my email go through yesterday?

Thank you, sorry!

Rintnand AT

PlannerI

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637

rachael.stevie.cd@co Kittitas.wa.us

Please Note: In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time | will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.

From: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 12:33 PM
To: Kylee Wuesthoff <kylee.wuesthoff@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Savanna Myra

<savanna.myra@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Michelle Nixon <michelle.nixon@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-20-00028 Burchak - Request for Verification of Taxes Paid
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Good afternoon!

Can you please verify that taxes have been paid on the attached parcels?

Thank you!

“Rituan? L1,

Planner I

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637
rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

Please Note: In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time | will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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